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 The Executive Committee will form its own ad hoc committee to study the deferred 

compensation plan here, and at other institutions. It will report monthly to the Executive 

Committee and the Chair will report monthly to the full Senate. Asked if the Board of 

Trustees consider the morale of the students, faculty and staff, the Chair replied that 

morale is the biggest issue. A full report will be made in September. 

 The Chair will send information on the HSC Shared Services town hall meeting. It is a huge 

undertaking and implementation just began. Darrell Griffith and Gary Southard are leading 

the effort. 

 The Chair will also send information on the UofL students selected to attend the ACC 

Undergraduate Research Conference in Raleigh. 

 The Chair asked for any input regarding the University Ombudsman. She and the Staff 

Senate chair and the Dean of SIGS are in the process of reviewing the Mr. Belak. 

 


